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District 64 Hearing on 2009-10 Budget Set for September 28 
 
The Park-Ridge Niles School District 64 Board of Education will conduct a hearing on its 2009-
10 final budget on Monday, September 28 at 7:20 p.m. at Jefferson School, 8200 N. Greendale 
Ave., Niles, prior to adoption at its regular meeting that evening.  A tentative budget was 
adopted on July 13.  The tentative budget may be viewed on the District 64 Web site 
(www.d64.org) and also is on display at the District 64 Educational Service Center, 164 S. 
Prospect Ave., as well as the Park Ridge and Niles Public Libraries.   
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